
As notified earlier, Japan SPOTLIGHT will go digital from the
next issue. We will endeavor to take advantage of the Internet
and increase our readership.

We have received various comments from our readers up till
now. The most appealing is the view that we embrace too many
perspectives in one issue and, as a result, the magazine’s
standpoint or policy is unclear. As editor-in-chief, I hoped to
encourage discussion by introducing as many different opinions
as possible, but such efforts apparently led to the criticism that
the magazine lacked its own voice.

There is one thing, though, that I have always been consistent
about, and that is the need to promote free trade. Japan has
continued, perhaps unconsciously, to send out an important
message to the rest of the world: it is efforts toward trade
liberalization both bilaterally and multilaterally, including through
FTAs and the WTO, that help build the foundation for peace and
prosperity around the world. I have always worked as Japan
SPOTLIGHT editor with the earnest hope that the magazine will be
a good tool to send out this message. We will be going digital but
will try to send the message to a wider spectrum of audience that
free trade is now becoming more important than ever.

We ask for you continued support.
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